
Job advertisement for non-human primate project

Neural circuit and behavior laboratory of Mehdi Sanayei, MD, PhD, at School of

Cognitive Sciences, IPM, is looking for a postdoctoral researcher to work on a

non-human primate project, starting immediately (but can be negotiated). The

theme of the project is temporal attention and anticipation. This position is for

one year initially, with potential for extension for up to three years (in total),

subject to progress in the project. 

Candidates should have a PhD in neuroscience, psychology, cognitive sciences,

biomedical engineering, physiology, or a related field. Having a knowledge of

non-human primate handling, electrophysiology, animal behavior, data analysis,

and programming (specially MATLAB) is highly desirable.

Interested candidates should send their CV to mehdi.sanayei@gmail.com, along

with a cover letter, and one-page summary to explain their desired project.
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